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Date Published: August 22, 2025

Please be advised that, starting September 1, 
2025 (Monday), PNB Marinduque-Sta. Cruz 
Branch will move to  a new address:

No. 68 Zamora St., Brgy. Maharlika
Sta. Cruz, Marinduque 
 

We look forward to serving you at our new
location.

Thank you.

Relocation of Marinduque-
Sta. Cruz Branch
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